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To whom it may concern, 
 
I work in Sydney's nightlife industry as a performer. With the new lock out laws I have lost 
opportunities to perform and earn a living. I am of course anti violence but I am pro partying in a safe 
environment. I think it was completely unfair to take away nightlife from the majority because of a few 
people's anti social behaviour. What is more annoying is that the anti social behaviour hasn't stopped, 
it's just now occurring earlier.  
 
It isn't the venue's fault and they shouldn't be punished.I can not believe the casino is exempt, this is 
absolutely unfair, hypocritical and disgusting. 
 
 I need to be able to work! I want opportunities to see amazing international artists. I want to socialise 
with my friends in a safe and happy environment until daybreak.  
 
Please stop taking short cuts and deal with the REAL issue of anti social behaviour coming from a 
minority group who are more interested in getting wasted, selfies and steroids than having a good, 
safe time in a vibrant diverse nightlife. 
 
Regards 
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